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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 18, 2005

TO: Honorable Kenneth Armbrister, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1441 by Hinojosa (Relating to water allocations involving excluded irrigation land in 
areas which are within 30 miles of the Rio Grande and within 50 miles of the Laguna 
Madre.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Water Code to adjust procedures related to water allocations involving 
excluded irrigation land and to apply those procedures only to a district in a county within 30 miles of 
the Rio Grande and within 50 miles of the Laguna Madre. Upon approval by the Texas Commission 
on Environmental Quality of a water allocation conversion, the district would be authorized to charge 
a just and reasonable amount for the water supply to the city or water supply corporation. The bill 
would take effect Setpember 1, 2005.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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